
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
The TCS6 Student Union is organising an event in aid of Sports Relief for students of Years 7 and 8 to participate in. 
 
Sports Relief is a charity that takes on the world’s most pressing problems and raises money through sports. They 
take on problems such as homelessness, mental health stigma, giving a child a good life, poverty and injustice. It 
focuses on giving support to the most vulnerable people within the UK and around the world. This is a charity that 
TCS6 are passionate about and by raising money we can help sports relief do amazing things for these people.  
 
Students will be able to choose to take part in a football tournament, a trampolining/dance or a netball 
tournament. Students are asked to donate a £5.00 entry fee to take part in the event and a sponsorhip form is 
attached for any additional fundraising. 
 
The event will take place on Friday, 13 March 2020 between 1pm and 3.15pm.  Completed permission slips and 
your child’s £5 entry fee need to be handed in to the sixth form centre by Wednesday 11 March so that teams can 
be organised for the event. 
 
We really hope that your child is able to participate in this event so that together we can raise money for this 
amazing charity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
TCS6 Student Union 

 
 

Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Tutor group: ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Sports Event I wish to participate in: __________________________________________ 
 
 
Parents signature: ________________________________________     Date:_____________ 

 

 
       

 

Yrs 7 & 8 Parents/Guardians 

4 March 2020 
 


